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Empire

Rational Politics:
Decisions, Games,
and Strategy
focuses on the
unified presentation
of politics as a
rational human
activity, including
the paradox of
voting and
proportional
representation. The
publication first
offers information
on the study of
rational politics,
political intrigue in
the Bible, and
candidate
strategies. Topics
include the factor of
timing in
presidential
primaries, rational
positions in a
multicandidate
race, primacy of
issues and their
spatial
representation, and
politics in the story
of Esther. The text

then elaborates on
voting paradoxes
and the problems of
representation,
voting power, and
threats and
deterrence.
Discussions focus
on a sequential
view of the Cuban
missile crisis, use of
threat power in
Poland, power
anomalies in the
European
Community Council
of Ministers,
probability of the
paradox of voting,
empirical examples
of the paradox of
voting, and
problems in
achieving
proportional
representation. The
book is a valuable
reference for
researchers
interested in
rational politics. In
this chapter the
topic of this book is
introduced. Section

1. 1 provides a brief
and rather general
motivation for the
scientific project
undertaken here.
Interest groups are
a very popular
object of scientific
inquiry, and they
received already
considerable
research attention
from scholars in
political science, as
well as from
researchers in
economics.
Necessarily, then,
this book adds to a
literature which is
already quite
developed. A
detailed positioning
in this literature of
the theoretical
material presented
in this monograph
will be given in
Chapter 2. This
second chapter will
also, by means of a
review of the
empirical literature,
provide a more



general overview of
the issues deemed
to be important
when studying the
influence of interest
groups on public
policy. The outline
of the entire book is
described in
greater detail in
Section 1. 2. As
most issues
involved are more
easily presented in
later chapters, this
introductory
chapter is kept
brief. 1. 1
MOTIVATION
Substantial political
power is often
attributed to
interest groups.
Examples abound in
both the economics
and political
science literature,
as well as in
journalistic
accounts and
popular
publications. On
many occasions the
authors express

concerns about the
negative impact of
interest groups on
the democratic
quality of
government. "The
interests of a small
group are served at
the expense of the
interests of the
general public, the
taxpayers!", is an
often heard popular
complaint.
DIVMany
illuminating and
instructive
examples of the
applications of
game theoretic
models to problems
in political science
appear in this
volume, which
requires minimal
mathematical
background. 1975
edition. 24 figures.
/div The first book-
length application
of game theory to
Canadian politics. It
uses a series of
case studies, taken

from real life
political situations,
to illustrate
fundamental
concepts of game
theory. Individuals,
firms, governments
and nations behave
strategically, for
good and bad. Over
the last few
decades, game
theory has been
constructed and
progressively
refined to become
the major tool used
by social scientists
to understand,
predict and
regulate strategic
interaction among
agents who often
have conflicting
interests. In the
surprisingly
anodyne jargon of
the theory, they
‘play games’. This
book offers an
introduction to the
basic tools of game
theory and an
overview of a



number of
applications to real-
world cases,
covering the areas
of economics,
politics and
international
relations. Each
chapter is
accompanied by
some suggestions
about further
reading. A Positive
Political Theory
Primer is designed
to introduce
students to the
application of game
theory to modeling
political processes.
This accessible text
covers the essential
aspects of game
theory while
keeping the reader
constantly in touch
with why political
science as a whole
would benefit from
considering this
method. Examining
the very
phenomena that
power political

machineries—electi
ons, legislative and
committee
processes, and
international
conflict, the book
attempts to answer
fundamental
questions about
their nature and
function in a clear,
accessible manner.
Included at the end
of each chapter is a
set of exercises
designed to allow
students to practice
the construction
and analysis of
political models.
Although the text
assumes only an
elementary-level
training in algebra,
students who
complete a course
around this text will
be equipped to read
nearly all of the
professional
literature that
makes use of game
theoretic analysis.
Each chapter also

contains
suggestions for
further reading for
those students who
wish to broaden
their learning and
expertise. Political
Games uses bold
visuals and cases
from contemporary
politics to present
forty-nine of the
most compelling
insights from game
theory, illuminating
the common logics
underlying political
problems. Each
game is depicted
graphically and
accompanied by a
concise explanation
and technical notes.
Collectively, these
games reveal
profound
connections
between seemingly
disparate social
situations, from
figuring out when
to send troops to
the battlefield to
strategizing on how



to protect the
environment. This
book provides a
critical, selective
review of concepts
from game theory
and their
applications in
public policy, and
further suggests
some modifications
for some of the
models (chiefly in
cooperative game
theory) to improve
their applicability
to economics and
public policy.
Drawing upon and
extending his
inaugural Lipsey
Lectures, Debraj
Ray looks at
coalition formation
from the
perspective of game
theory. Ray brings
together
developments in
both cooperative
and noncooperative
game theory to
study the analytics
of coalition

formation and
binding
agreements.
Strategy and
Politics: An
Introduction to
Game Theory is
designed to
introduce students
with no background
in formal theory to
the application of
game theory to
modeling political
processes. This
accessible text
covers the essential
aspects of game
theory while
keeping the reader
constantly in touch
with why political
science as a whole
would benefit from
considering this
method. Examining
the very
phenomena that
power political
machineries—electi
ons, legislative and
committee
processes, and
international

conflict, the book
attempts to answer
fundamental
questions about
their nature and
function in a clear,
accessible manner.
Included at the end
of each chapter is a
set of exercises
designed to allow
students to practice
the construction
and analysis of
political models.
Although the text
assumes only an
elementary-level
training in algebra,
students who
complete a course
around this text will
be equipped to read
nearly all of the
professional
literature that
makes use of game
theoretic analysis.
Game theory is the
mathematical
analysis of strategic
interaction. In the
fifty years since the
appearance of von



Neumann and
Morgenstern's
classic Theory of
Games and
Economic Behavior
(Princeton, 1944),
game theory has
been widely applied
to problems in
economics. Until
recently, however,
its usefulness in
political science has
been
underappreciated,
in part because of
the technical
difficulty of the
methods developed
by economists.
James Morrow's
book is the first to
provide a standard
text adapting
contemporary game
theory to political
analysis. It uses a
minimum of
mathematics to
teach the essentials
of game theory and
contains problems
and their solutions
suitable for

advanced
undergraduate and
graduate students
in all branches of
political science.
Morrow begins with
classical utility and
game theory and
ends with current
research on
repeated games
and games of
incomplete
information. The
book focuses on
noncooperative
game theory and its
application to
international
relations, political
economy, and
American and
comparative
politics. Special
attention is given to
models of four
topics: bargaining,
legislative voting
rules, voting in
mass elections, and
deterrence. An
appendix reviews
relevant
mathematical

techniques. Brief
bibliographic
essays at the end of
each chapter
suggest further
readings, graded
according to
difficulty. This
rigorous but
accessible
introduction to
game theory will be
of use not only to
political scientists
but also to
psychologists,
sociologists, and
others in the social
sciences. How
game theory can
offer insights into
literary, historical,
and philosophical
texts ranging from
Macbeth to
Supreme Court
decisions. Game
theory models are
ubiquitous in
economics, common
in political science,
and increasingly
used in psychology
and sociology; in



evolutionary
biology, they offer
compelling
explanations for
competition in
nature. But game
theory has been
only sporadically
applied to the
humanities; indeed,
we almost never
associate
mathematical
calculations of
strategic choice
with the worlds of
literature, history,
and philosophy.
And yet, as Steven
Brams shows, game
theory can
illuminate the
rational choices
made by characters
in texts ranging
from the Bible to
Joseph Heller's
Catch-22 and can
explicate strategic
questions in law,
history, and
philosophy. Much of
Brams's analysis is
based on the theory

of moves (TOM),
which is grounded
in game theory, and
which he develops
gradually and
applies
systematically
throughout. TOM
illuminates the
dynamics of player
choices, including
their
misperceptions,
deceptions, and
uses of different
kinds of power.
Brams examines
such topics as the
outcome and payoff
matrix of Pascal's
wager on the
existence of God;
the strategic games
played by
presidents and
Supreme Court
justices; and how
information was
slowly uncovered in
the game played by
Hamlet and
Claudius. The
reader gains not
just new insights

into the actions of
certain literary and
historical
characters but also
a larger strategic
perspective on the
choices that make
us human. A new
introduction to the
game theoretic
approach to
international
relations theory.
Written for
advanced
undergraduate and
graduate students,
this textbook
provides the
support and
background needed
for students to gain
a thorough
understanding of
the rationalist
approach, from the
basic foundations to
more complex
models. During the
1940s "game
theory" emerged
from the fields of
mathematics and
economics to



provide a
revolutionary new
method of analysis.
Today game theory
provides a language
for discussing
conflict and
cooperation not
only for economists,
but also for
business analysts,
sociologists, war
planners,
international
relations theorists,
and evolutionary
biologists. Toward a
History of Game
Theory offers the
first history of the
development,
reception, and
dissemination of
this crucial theory.
Drawing on
interviews with
original members of
the game theory
community and on
the Morgenstern
diaries, the first
section of the book
examines early
work in game

theory. It focuses
on the
groundbreaking
role of the von
Neumann-
Morgenstern
collaborative work,
The Theory of
Games and
Economic Behavior
(1944). The second
section recounts
the reception of this
new theory,
revealing just how
game theory made
its way into the
literatures of the
time and thus
became known
among relevant
communities of
scholars. The
contributors
explore how game
theory became a
wedge in opening
up the social
sciences to
mathematical tools
and use the
personal
recollections of
scholars who taught

at Michigan and
Princeton in the
late 1940s to show
why the theory
captivated those
practitioners now
considered to be
"giants" in the field.
The final section
traces the flow of
the ideas of game
theory into political
science, operations
research, and
experimental
economics.
Contributors. Mary
Ann Dimand,
Robert W. Dimand,
Robert J. Leonard,
Philip Mirowski,
Angela M. O'Rand,
Howard Raiffa, Urs
Rellstab, Robin E.
Rider, William H.
Riker, Andrew
Schotter, Martin
Shubik, Vernon L.
Smith Using the
theory of Prisoner's
Dilemma, Prisoners
of Reason explores
how neoliberalism
departs from classic



liberalism and how
it rests on game
theory. Is
capitalism
inherently
predatory? Must
there be winners
and losers? Is
public interest
outdated and free-
riding rational? Is
consumer choice
the same as self-
determination?
Must bargainers
abandon the no-
harm principle?
Prisoners of Reason
recalls that
classical liberal
capitalism exalted
the no-harm
principle. Although
imperfect and
exclusionary,
modern liberalism
recognized
individual human
dignity alongside
individuals'
responsibility to
respect others.
Neoliberalism, by
contrast, views life

as ceaseless
struggle. Agents vie
for scarce
resources in
antagonistic
competition in
which every
individual seeks
dominance. This
political theory is
codified in non-
cooperative game
theory; the
neoliberal citizen
and consumer is the
strategic rational
actor. Rational
choice justifies ends
irrespective of
means. Money
becomes the
medium of all value.
Solidarity and good
will are invalidated.
Relationships are
conducted on a
quid pro quo basis.
However, agents
can freely opt out of
this cynical race to
the bottom by
embracing a more
expansive range of
coherent action.

This book is an
introduction to
mathematical game
theory, which might
better be called the
mathematical
theory of conflict
and cooperation. It
is applicable
whenever two
individuals—or
companies, or
political parties, or
nations—confront
situations where
the outcome for
each depends on
the behavior of all.
What are the best
strategies in such
situations? If there
are chances of
cooperation, with
whom should you
cooperate, and how
should you share
the proceeds of
cooperation? Since
its creation by John
von Neumann and
Oskar Morgenstern
in 1944, game
theory has shed
new light on



business, politics,
economics, social
psychology,
philosophy, and
evolutionary
biology. In this
book, its
fundamental ideas
are developed with
mathematics at the
level of high school
algebra and applied
to many of these
fields (see the table
of contents). Ideas
like “fairness” are
presented via
axioms that fair
allocations should
satisfy; thus the
reader is
introduced to
axiomatic thinking
as well as to
mathematical
modeling of actual
situations. This
collection explores
the fundamental
assumptions of
game theory
modelling. It
includes a theory of
game pay-off

formation, a theory
of preference
aggregation,
discussions of the
effects of
interdependence
between
preferences upon
various game
structures, analyses
of the impact of
incomplete
information upon
dynamic games of
negotiation, and a
study using
differential games.
Numerous
illustrations, case
studies and
comparative case
studies show the
relevance of the
theoretical debate.
The work is
organized to
develop the
fundamentals for
those readers with
a limited knowledge
of game theory.
Classics in Game
Theory assembles
in one sourcebook

the basic
contributions to the
field that followed
on the publication
of Theory of Games
and Economic
Behavior by John
von Neumann and
Oskar Morgenstern
(Princeton, 1944).
The theory of
games, first given a
rigorous
formulation by von
Neumann in a in
1928, is a subfield
of mathematics and
economics that
models situations in
which individuals
compete and
cooperate with
each other. In the
"heroic era" of
research that began
in the late 1940s,
the foundations of
the current theory
were laid; it is these
fundamental
contributions that
are collected in this
volume. In the last
fifteen years, game



theory has become
the dominant model
in economic theory
and has made
significant
contributions to
political science,
biology, and
international
security studies.
The central role of
game theory in
economic theory
was recognized by
the award of the
Nobel Memorial
Prize in Economic
Science in 1994 to
the pioneering
game theorists John
C. Harsanyi, John
Nash, and Reinhard
Selten. The
fundamental works
for which they were
honored are all
included in this
volume. Harold
Kuhn, himself a
major contributor
to game theory for
his reformulation of
extensive games,
has chosen

eighteen essays
that constitute the
core of game theory
as it exists today.
Drawn from a
variety of sources,
they will be an
invaluable tool for
researchers in
game theory and
for a broad group of
students of
economics, political
science, and
biology. Political
Game Theory is a
self-contained
introduction to
game theory and its
applications to
political science.
The book presents
choice theory,
social choice
theory, static and
dynamic games of
complete
information, static
and dynamic games
of incomplete
information,
repeated games,
bargaining theory,
mechanism design

and a mathematical
appendix covering,
logic, real analysis,
calculus and
probability theory.
The methods
employed have
many applications
in various
disciplines
including
comparative
politics,
international
relations and
American politics.
Political Game
Theory is tailored to
students without
extensive
backgrounds in
mathematics, and
traditional
economics, however
there are also many
special sections
that present
technical material
that will appeal to
more advanced
students. A large
number of exercises
are also provided to
practice the skills



and techniques
discussed. In the
first decade of the
twenty-first
century, video
games are an
integral part of
global media
culture, rivaling
Hollywood in
revenue and
influence. No
longer confined to a
subculture of
adolescent males,
video games today
are played by adults
around the world.
At the same time,
video games have
become major sites
of corporate
exploitation and
military
recruitment. In
Games of Empire,
Nick Dyer-
Witheford and
Greig de Peuter
offer a radical
political critique of
such video games
and virtual
environments as

Second Life, World
of Warcraft, and
Grand Theft Auto,
analyzing them as
the exemplary
media of Empire,
the twenty-first-
century
hypercapitalist
complex theorized
by Michael Hardt
and Antonio Negri.
The authors trace
the ascent of virtual
gaming, assess its
impact on creators
and players alike,
and delineate the
relationships
between games and
reality, body and
avatar, screen and
street. Games of
Empire forcefully
connects video
games to real-world
concerns about
globalization,
militarism, and
exploitation, from
the horrors of
African mines and
Indian e-waste sites
that underlie the

entire industry, the
role of labor in
commercial game
development, and
the synergy
between military
simulation software
and the battlefields
of Iraq and
Afghanistan
exemplified by Full
Spectrum Warrior
to the substantial
virtual economies
surrounding World
of Warcraft, the
urban neoliberalism
made playable in
Grand Theft Auto,
and the emergence
of an alternative
game culture
through activist
games and open-
source game
development.
Rejecting both
moral panic and
glib enthusiasm,
Games of Empire
demonstrates how
virtual games
crystallize the
cultural, political,



and economic
forces of global
capital, while also
providing a means
of resisting them.
The Great War is an
immense, confusing
and overwhelming
historical conflict -
the ideal case study
for teaching game
theory and
international
relations. Using
thirteen historical
puzzles, from the
outbreak of the war
and the stability of
attrition, to
unrestricted
submarine warfare
and American entry
into the war, this
book provides
students with a
rigorous yet
accessible training
in game theory.
Each chapter
shows, through
guided exercises,
how game
theoretical models
can explain

otherwise
challenging
strategic puzzles,
shedding light on
the role of
individual leaders
in world politics,
cooperation
between coalitions
partners, the
effectiveness of
international law,
the termination of
conflict, and the
challenges of
making peace. Its
analytical history of
World War I also
surveys cutting
edge political
science research on
international
relations and the
causes of war.
Written by a
leading game
theorist known for
his expertise of the
war, this textbook
includes useful
student features
such as chapter key
terms,
contemporary

maps, a timeline of
events, a list of key
characters and
additional end-of-
chapter game-
theoretic exercises.
Political Game
Theory is a self-
contained
introduction to
game theory and its
applications to
political science.
The book presents
choice theory,
social choice
theory, static and
dynamic games of
complete
information, static
and dynamic games
of incomplete
information,
repeated games,
bargaining theory,
mechanism design
and a mathematical
appendix covering,
logic, real analysis,
calculus and
probability theory.
The methods
employed have
many applications



in various
disciplines
including
comparative
politics,
international
relations and
American politics.
Political Game
Theory is tailored to
students without
extensive
backgrounds in
mathematics, and
traditional
economics, however
there are also many
special sections
that present
technical material
that will appeal to
more advanced
students. A large
number of exercises
are also provided to
practice the skills
and techniques
discussed. Political
actors navigate a
world of incomplete
and noisy
information. Voters
make decisions
about turnout and

voting amidst
campaign promises,
credit claiming, and
fake news.
Policymakers
experiment with
reforms amidst
uncertain
predictions from
experts and biased
interest groups.
Parties form
coalitions and sign
agreements amidst
cheap talk and
strategic
communication.
Beyond
democracies,
autocrats and
dictators rule under
uncertain threats to
their regimes. In all
of these
environments, some
political actors have
incentives to learn
and gather
information, while
others have
incentives to
influence and
manipulate this
information. This

Special Issue
addresses the
question of how
information
structures,
information
transmission, and
communication
technologies
influence political
environments and
affect the
incentives faced by
political actors.
This is a collection
of articles,
combining game-
theoretical and
experimental work.
The articles
promote novel ideas
and address
understudied
questions, which
range from salience
determination to
microtargeting,
ambiguous voting
and information
naivety. The
findings
complement the
existing literature
and suggest



rationales for
inefficiencies that
arise in political
environments with
incomplete and
noisy information.
Electoral promises
help to win votes
and political
candidates, or
parties should
strategically choose
what they can
deliver to win an
election. Past game-
theoretical studies
tend to ignore
electoral promises
and this book sheds
illuminating light
on the functions
and effects of
electoral promises
on policies or
electoral outcomes
through game
theory models. This
book provides a
basic framework for
game-theoretical
analysis of electoral
promises. ​ The book
also includes cases
to illustrate real life

applications of
these theories. ​
Political Game
Theory is a self-
contained
introduction to
game theory and its
applications to
political science.
The book presents
choice theory,
social choice
theory, static and
dynamic games of
complete
information, static
and dynamic games
of incomplete
information,
repeated games,
bargaining theory,
mechanism design,
and a mathematical
appendix covering
logic, real analysis,
calculus, and
probability theory.
(A cura
dell'editore). To
study the strategic
interaction of
individuals, we can
use game theory.
Despite the long

history shared by
game theory and
political science,
many political
scientists remain
unaware of the
exciting game
theoretic
techniques that
have been
developed over the
years. As a result
they use overly
simple games to
illustrate complex
processes. Games,
Information, and
Politics is written
for political
scientists who have
an interest in game
theory but really do
not understand how
it can be used to
improve our
understanding of
politics. To address
this problem, Gates
and Humes write
for scholars who
have little or no
training in formal
theory and
demonstrate how



game theoretic
analysis can be
applied to politics.
They apply game
theoretic models to
three subfields of
political science:
American politics,
comparative
politics, and
international
relations. They
demonstrate how
game theory can be
applied to each of
these subfields by
drawing from three
distinct pieces of
research. By
drawing on
examples from
current research
projects the authors
use real research
problems--not
hypothetical
questions--to
develop their
discussion of
various techniques
and to demonstrate
how to apply game
theoretic models to
help answer

important political
questions.
Emphasizing the
process of applying
game theory, Gates
and Humes clear up
some common
misperceptions
about game theory
and show how it
can be used to
improve our
understanding of
politics. Games,
Information, and
Politics is written
for scholars
interested in
understanding how
game theory is used
to model strategic
interactions. It will
appeal to
sociologists and
economists as well
as political
scientists. Scott
Gates is Assistant
Professor of
Political Science,
Michigan State
University. Brian D.
Humes is Associate
Professor of

Political Science,
University of
Nebraska-Lincoln.
Strategy and
Politics: An
Introduction to
Game Theory is
designed to
introduce students
to the application of
game theory to
modeling political
processes. First
published in 1992,
A Political Theory
Primer is designed
as an introductory
course for students
in the application of
game theory to
modeling political
processes.
Examining those
very phenomena
that power political
machineries--
elections,
legislative and
committee
processes, and
international
conflict--the book
attempts to answer
fundamental



questions about
their nature and
function. Included
at the end of each
chapter is a set of
exercises designed
to allow students to
practice the
construction and
analysis of political
models. Although
the text assumes
only training at the
basic algebra level,
the student who
completes a course
around this text will
be equipped to read
nearly all the
professional
literature that
makes use of game-
theoretic analysis.
Each chapter also
contains
suggestiosn for
further reading for
those students who
want to broaden
their learning and
expertise. Clearly
written and easily
understood by the
nonspecialist,

Nested Games
provides a
systematic,
empirically
accurate, and
theoretically
coherent account of
apparently
irrational political
actions. Games Real
Actors Play
provides a
persuasive
argument for the
use of basic
concepts of game
theory in
understanding
public policy
conflicts. Fritz
Scharpf criticizes
public choice
theory as too
narrow in its
examination of
actor motives and
discursive
democracy as too
blind to the
institutional
incentives of
political parties.
With the
nonspecialist in

mind, the author
presents a coherent
actor-centered
model of
institutional
rational choice that
integrates a wide
variety of
theoretical
contributions, such
as game theory,
negotiation theory,
transaction cost
economics,
international
relations, and
democratic
theory.Games Real
Actors Play offers a
framework for
linking positive
theory to the
normative issues
that necessarily
arise in policy
research and
employs many
cross-national
examples, including
a comparative use
of game theory to
understand the
differing reactions
of Great Britain,



Sweden, Austria,
and the Federal
Republic of
Germany to the
economic
stagflation of the
1970s. This work
has been selected
by scholars as
being culturally
important and is
part of the
knowledge base of
civilization as we
know it. This work
is in the public
domain in the
United States of
America, and
possibly other
nations. Within the
United States, you
may freely copy and
distribute this
work, as no entity
(individual or
corporate) has a
copyright on the
body of the work.
Scholars believe,
and we concur, that
this work is
important enough
to be preserved,

reproduced, and
made generally
available to the
public. To ensure a
quality reading
experience, this
work has been
proofread and
republished using a
format that
seamlessly blends
the original
graphical elements
with text in an easy-
to-read typeface.
We appreciate your
support of the
preservation
process, and thank
you for being an
important part of
keeping this
knowledge alive
and relevant. This
companion volume
to Shubik's
masterful "Game
Theory in the Social
Sciences "sketches
a unification of
several branches of
political economy
on the basis of the
theory of games. In

five parts it covers
basic factors that
make economic
decision making
different from
properties of
economic goods,
money, and wealth -
static, one-sided,
open model of
oligopolistic
competition;
cooperative models
of closed economic
systems; strategic
models of closed
economic systems,
and externalities
and public goods.
This final section
explores a number
of applications,
including land
ownership, voting,
and the assignment
of joint costs. The
book concludes
with an outline of a
series of games
within a game as a
portrayal of a
politico-economic
process in a
democratic society



with a two-party
system and public
and private sectors.
The approach
adopted points the
way toward a
possible
reconciliation of
micro-and
macroeconomics
and an integration
of economic,
political, and
sociological
descriptions in the
study of the short-
term function of the
state. Martin
Shubik is Seymour
H. Knox Professor
of Mathematical
Institutional
Economics at Yale
University. State,
Anarchy and
Collective Decisions
provides an
introduction to the
applications of
game theory to a
series of questions
that are
fundamental in
political economy.

These questions
include: Why do we
need states? What
might happen
without protection
for life and
property? How
might tribes or
criminal gangs
behave in struggles
over material
possessions? Would
people tell the truth
if asked what they
wanted? This book
integrates political
theory and
mathematical
models of political
and economic
processes. Explores
the relationship
between a
government's
political choices
and its country's
level of
development. Game
theory is the
mathematical study
of interaction
among
independent, self-
interested agents.

The audience for
game theory has
grown dramatically
in recent years, and
now spans
disciplines as
diverse as political
science, biology,
psychology,
economics,
linguistics,
sociology, and
computer science,
among others. What
has been missing is
a relatively short
introduction to the
field covering the
common basis that
anyone with a
professional
interest in game
theory is likely to
require. Such a text
would minimize
notation, ruthlessly
focus on essentials,
and yet not
sacrifice rigor. This
Synthesis Lecture
aims to fill this gap
by providing a
concise and
accessible



introduction to the
field. It covers the
main classes of
games, their
representations,
and the main
concepts used to
analyze them.
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